
 

 

January 13, 2011 
 
 
 
 
 
The Durham Multifaith Committee 
 
 
Dear Committee: 
 

 
Re:  World Religion Day – Inclusiveness of Person with Disabilities 

Congratulations to the Durham Multifaith Committee on bringing World 
Religion Day to Clarington.  As co-chair of the Local Diversity and 
Immigration Partnership Council, I am proud of the work we are doing in 
Durham to encourage all communities to be inclusive of all populations.  
 
World Religion Day gives us the opportunity to learn more about each 
other, our similarities and our differences, and in doing so makes our lives 
rich and our communities strong.   
 
I wish you a successful celebration.   Thank you for all your hard work and 
all that the Durham Multifaith Committee does to make Durham Region an 
inclusive welcoming community.  Your commitment and dedication will 
impact Durham Region for years to come.   
 
Warm regards, 
 
 

 
Dr. Hugh Drouin 
Commissioner, Social Services Department 
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